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LeeCOLAEISComments Resource

From: John Cloyd Miller [johncloydmiller@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 11:27 AM
To: LeeCOLAEIS Resource
Subject: 76 FR 79228, Dec 21, 2011

I strongly oppose any new nuclear power plant construction, but especially ones that are only 60 miles from my 
home!    
 
Have we learned nothing from history??? 
 
John C. Miller 
Asheville, NC 



 
 
Federal Register Notice:  76FR79228  
Comment Number:   11  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (CAOWB0PBCoNgVigH2=ucCJMrFWhYhHD+=wauAS1z0h6YJsZJj=A)  
 
Subject:   76 FR 79228, Dec 21, 2011  
Sent Date:   1/11/2012 11:26:47 AM  
Received Date:  1/11/2012 11:26:48 AM  
From:    John Cloyd Miller 
 
Created By:   johncloydmiller@gmail.com 
 
Recipients:     
"LeeCOLAEIS Resource" <LeeCOLAEIS.Resource@nrc.gov>  
Tracking Status: None 
 
Post Office:   mail.gmail.com  
 
Files     Size      Date & Time  
MESSAGE    197      1/11/2012 11:26:48 AM  
 
Options  
Priority:     Standard   
Return Notification:    No   
Reply Requested:    No   
Sensitivity:     Normal  
Expiration Date:      
Recipients Received:     


